
I recently had the privilege of participating in a 
transformative 2-week international exchange programme 
at a local primary school in Hong Kong. This invaluable 
experience, organised by NIE, has allowed me to immerse 
myself in the rich and vibrant tapestry of Hong Kong’s 
education system. Over the course of two weeks, I engaged 
with eager primary school Hong Kong students and 
collaborated with fellow educators – sharing teaching 
methodologies and gaining a profound understanding and 
valuable perspectives of the Hong Kong educational 
landscape.

This international opportunity was a testament to the global 
reach of NIE’s commitment to providing enriching and 
authentic experiences for its aspiring educators. I am 
grateful for this opportunity to contribute to and learn from 
the vibrant educational setting in Hong Kong, an experience 
that has undoubtedly shaped my vision as an aspiring 
educator and a beginning teacher.

– Elynne Chee, PGDE 2023 Intake
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The Teaching Scholars Programme is a premier scholars programme by Nanyang Technological University 
and it is administered by the National Institute of Education (Singapore).
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